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PROJECT CONSTRUCTION BEING DELAYED ONE YEAR 

In February of 2020 a Public Meeting was held by Monroe County Department of Transportation to describe the 

upcoming project.  At the meeting, the estimated start of construction was discussed.  At the time we thought the 

project would be able to start in the spring of 2021.  Due to budgeting issues, the project has been delayed one 

year.  The Project is now estimated to start in the spring of 2022.  The department is still fully committed to pro-

ceeding with the project.  More information, including a project start date will be mailed out shortly ahead of the 

project in the spring of 2022. 

 

 

Monroe County DOT has evaluated the condition of 2 culverts (small bridges) crossing English Road.  One culvert is 

located about 600 feet east of the Long Pond Road intersection and the other is located at the Old English Road 

intersection which is about 900 feet west of the Fetzner Road intersection.  The culverts are planned to be rebuilt 

one  at a time with work starting in the spring of 2022 and completing in the fall of 2022.  A detour will be posted 

during construction.  The posted detour will include Long Pond Road, Vintage Lane and Fetzner Road.  

 

If you have questions about the project please contact the Monroe County representative listed below. 
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This informational newsletter is being sent out to update interested parties on the status of the              

English Road Culverts Replacement Project in the Town of Greece. 
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County Representative: 

Henry Herdzik 

Monroe County DOT 

Transportation Project Manager                                 

Phone: (585) 753-7729                                             

Email: HHerdzik@monroecounty.gov 
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